
 
 
 

THE MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY 
 

CONTRACT No. SCM 3 OF 23/24 
 

APPOINTMENT OF A CONTRACTOR FOR SECOND COPPICE REDUCTION AT THE 

MSUNDUZI PLANTATION FOREST 

 
NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL 

 
The Tender Notice in respect of the above contract that was advertised in The Ilanga on 20 July 
2023 refers. 
 
This Notice serves to inform all prospective tenderers that the above tender has been withdrawn. 
 
Further information may be obtained from Asogan Pillay (Supply Chain Management Unit) on 
Telephone No. 033 392 2856 or e-mail address asogan.pillay@msunduzi.gov.za. 
 
 
Mr L. MAPHOLOBA (CITY MANAGER) 
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